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SEPTEMBER 2007 NEW BUSINESS AND REWRITES 
*** Important Update *** 

 
 
We had previously reported to you that we were holding September 2007 
rewrites pending the approval of a rate filing.  In addition, the Quick Quote 
function and eApp have been blocked from handling business effective 
September 1, 2007, or later. 
 
It appears that the effective date of the rate filing and associated changes will be 
after September1st.  For that reason, we are printing the September rewrite 
notices with the current rates and current underwriting guidelines.  The 
web site will now handle September business. 
 
As additional information on the rate filing becomes available, we will make it 
available to you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


